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Chloe Archuleta Ndizhinikaaz

Translated from my Indigenous language; Hello and greetings! My name is Chloe

Archuleta in Anishinaabemowin. I'm currently in my second year of the Sports Science

program at Douglas College.

As I step forward as a candidate for the esteemed role of a student member of the

Education Council, my commitment lies in fostering a campus community that

cherishes and supports every individual, irrespective of their background or identity.

With a heart dedicated to the welfare of all students, including international students,

domestic students, and those from diverse cultural backgrounds, I pledge to serve as a

steadfast advocate for inclusivity and fairness in education.

My platform revolves around ensuring that every student has fair and accessible

education opportunities. I will work diligently to promote equity in key areas such as

curriculum development, admission processes, and institutional policies. I will advocate

for a curriculum that reflects diverse perspectives and is inclusive of all cultures and

backgrounds. In terms of admissions, I will support policies that provide equal

opportunities for all applicants, ensuring that every student has a fair chance to pursue

their educational goals. Additionally, I will push for policies that enhance accessibility,

making sure that resources and support services are available to all students,

particularly those with unique needs or challenges.

Together, let us embrace our differences as strengths, and work collaboratively to create

an educational environment where every student—regardless of nationality, race, or

background—feels embraced, supported, and empowered to succeed. With your trust

and support, I am committed to being a compassionate and effective advocate for the

holistic well-being of all students at our esteemed institution.


